
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We have a number of unnamed coats in our Reception area. If these are not collected by the end of Wednesday 16 

November they will be put in the clothes recycling bin. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs Nute/Mrs Jones 

Reception 

 


